Minutes of NEC-63 Meeting

September 27-28, 2007

Westin Bayshore Hotel, Vancouver, BC
The following items were discussed at the NEC 63 business meeting held 10:30 AM to 11:30 AM, Friday, September 28, 2007. 

Secretary/Treasurer's Report:  No secretary/treasurer's report was presented.
Administrative Advisor's Report: No administrative advisor's report was presented.

CSREES Representative's Report: No CSREES representative's Report was presented.

Nominations Committee: The chair of  nominations committee Henry Kinnucan presented the following slate of officers: Shida Henneberry (Chair), Joe Balagtas (Vice-Chair), and Yuqing Zheng (Secretary/Treasurer) and the following executive committee: Julian Alston, Paul Hargreaves, Harry Kaiser, Henry Kinnucan, John Mengel, John Nichols, Tim Richards, Daniel Rossi, and Henry Bahn.  The slate was approved unanimously. The term of office is Fall 2007 through Fall 2009 meeting.

Spring 2008 Meeting: A suggestion was accepted that the Spring 2008 meeting be held in Hilton Head Island, South Carolina.  The schedule is tentatively set for mid April (possibly April 17-19 or 18-20).  The organizing committee consists of Joe Balagtas, Harry Kaiser, and Chanjin Chung.  The theme was not decided.

Fall 2008 Meeting: Julian Alston proposed that the Fall 2008 meeting be held in Kent, Belgium. After some discussion, the proposal was accepted.  The planning committee is: Julian Alston, John Cranfield, and Henry Kinnucan.

Other Business: To get more industry involvement with NEC-63, John Mengel, Walt Armbruster, and Harry Kaiser suggested that pre-conference workshop/education workshop be a part of NEC-63 meeting.  Maurice Doyan indicated a willingness to host an NEC-63 meeting in Canada in Fall 2009, in Quebec City.

